
My name is David Mynett from Wounded Warrior Project. I am based out of our Jacksonville Office but 
regularly organize events for Wounded Warriors and their families in the Pensacola and surrounding 
areas. I very much enjoy visiting the Panhandle and the friendship and help I always receive. 
Our team at WWP each year receives school supplies for our annual Back to School Backpack drive for 
school kids in the main areas we service in FL. 
7/13/22 is the main back packing day at WWP HQ Jacksonville. From there we separate the packed 
supplies and to go to JAX, TPA, ORL and the Panhandle locations.  
My plan is to bring up these supplies for the local school kids and host a fun event for the families where 
the back packs can be handed out the week of 7/18/22. 
I was wondering if the Pensacola Chamber of Commerce and any local connections you have would like 
to donate school supplies for warriors kids. Any help much appreciated. I can either pick up the supplies 
personally in Pensacola or they can send to me at Wounded Warrior Project, Suite 300, 4899 Belfort 
Road, Jacksonville, FL 32259. 
 
Please feel free to reach out if you have any further questions or need more information. 
 
Very respectfully, 
David 
 
 
DAVID MYNETT 
outreach specialist 
 
O: 904.405.1422 
M: 904.654.7982 
F: 904.296.7347 
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